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BEAVERBROOK STEP INC
Provider Address:
85 Main Street, 2nd Fl. , Watertown
Name of Person
Completing Form:
Esra Gurel
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	Follow-up Scope and results :
Service Grouping
Licensure level and duration
  # Indicators std. met/ std. rated 
Residential and Individual Home Supports
2 Year License
1/1
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	Residential and Individual Home Supports Areas Needing Improvement on Standard not met - Identified by DDS
Indicator #
L56
Indicator
Restrictive practices
Area Need Improvement
Two restrictive practices did not include a rationale for use and/or mitigating strategies for others and/or review by the Human Rights Committee. The agency needs to ensure that all restrictive practices are identified, documented and approved.
Process Utilized to correct and review indicator
Following the DDS' Survey and Certification Process, STEP's Quality Assurance and the Human Rights Coordinator conducted a thorough review of our restrictive practices in 10 locations within our Residential and Individual Home Supports. The two locations in which the indicator was found to be unmet, 16 Irving Street, Watertown and 111 Union Street, Watertown, were included in the sample. 

Using our QA tool, and the written guidance from the OQE surveyors, we reviewed all restrictive practices at the residences chosen for the sample.  The review included a closer inspection of written rationales for use, mitigating strategies for other individuals, consent forms, notifications to Guardians, and Human Rights Committee reviews and approvals
Status at follow-up
The review yielded a 100% MET score across all sites and did not encounter any situations where a restriction should have been present but was not.  All sites that had restrictive practices in place were found to have proper written rationales and were signed by appropriate persons including guardians and/or individuals.  Additionally, all individuals for whom the restriction was not needed had appropriate notifications and mitigation strategies in place.  There was also evidence that the Human Rights Committee had reviewed, approved and signed off on all restrictions and notifications.
Rating
Met
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